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AGUA CALIENTE BAND OF CAHUILLA INDIAric 
TretHAL HiS YORK PRESERVATiON 

January 11, 2017 

[VIA EMAIL TO:staschner@cityofdhs.org ] 
City of Desert Hot Springs 
Scott Taschner 

65950 Pierson Boulevard 
Desert Hot Springs, CA 92240 

Re: SB 18 Consultation for the Akopyan Change of Zone / General Plan Amendment 
application 

Dear Scott Taschner, 

The Agua Caliente Band of Cahuilla Indians (ACBCI) appreciates your efforts to include the 
Tribal Historic Preservation Office (THPO) in the Akopyan ZC & GPA 663-260-001&002 
project. A records check of the ACBCI cultural registry revealed that the project area is not 
located within the boundaries of the ACBCI Reservation. However, it is within the Tribe's 
Traditional Use Area (TUA).We currently have no concerns regarding this project. This letter 
shall conclude our consultation efforts. 

Again, the Agua Caliente appreciates your interest in our cultural heritage. If you have questions 
or require additional information, please call me at (760)699-6828. You may also email me at 
hfeeney@aguacaliente.net . 

Cordially, 

21L-1<TA.,-a_ 
Hannah Feeney 
Archaeological and Archives Technician 
Tribal Historic Preservation Office 
AGUA CALIENTE BAND 
OF CAHUILLA INDIANS 

54 01  DINAH SHORE Dflitif. PALM SPRING1i, CA 9 2 2 6 4 
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